The San Antonio Liederkranz Inc.
Board meeting notes of October 21, 2021				10/22/21
The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm on October 21, 2021. Present at the meeting were President Wayne Marty, Raleigh Brotherman, Tom Jaeckle, Ben Buecker and Todd Keller. 
The minutes from the previous board meeting were approved as written. 
Treasurer’s Report was given by President Wayne Marty.
Calendar:   
The focus of the meeting was on the Christmas concert. Wayne Marty, with the help of his daughter, will be designing the tickets. Ben Buecker will be responsible for getting the tickets printed. The venue holds about 200 people and the program to be bought to print tickets will print 400 tickets. This program will cost $33.00. The concert program will be small and have the same design as the tickets on the cover. Since we be singing at the Oblate Immaculate Conception Chapel, as guests of the Oblates, our theme for the concert will honor Mary. This will fit well with the our songs for the concert. 
Reminder: Weihnachtsfeier is on schedule December 12th, 2021, the service starts at 5:30. We will rehearse the Thursday prior with the Beethoven choir. Wayne will have a block party after the event. The Beethoven choir will be invited.
Reminder: On Monday, December 20, 2021, the Liederkranz will have its Christmas Party. Mrs. Janice Webber will chair this event for us. 
President Wayne Marty will contact Los Barrios regarding the after Christmas concert get together. 
Wayne asked for a motion to end the meeting. The meeting ended 8:50 pm. 
